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DATE: January 3 1, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Christensen) 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting 

Docket No. 991486-WU - Investigation into retention of certificated area of 
Company, Ltd. (Holiday Mall) by Floralino Properties, Inc. 

Please file the attached letter dated January 27, 2000, in the docket file for the above- 
referenced docket. 

PAC/dr 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Redemann, Walden) 

I \991486FZ PAC 



JAN.--27' OOlTHU) 1 6 :  18 MACFAR?, FERGUSON TEL : 8 1 3 2  7?6 

MACFARLANE FERGUSON & McMULLEN 
Atlomeys and Coumelors at Law 

FAX'I"Sh4TITALFORM 

DATE: January 27,2000 

ATTENTION: Patricia Christiansen 

F I R M N W  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NUMBER OF PAGES: 2 
(Including cover page) 

FAX NO.: (850) 413-6221 TELEPHONE NO.: 

FROM: Susan W. Fox 
Macfdane Faguson & McMullen 
2300 Park Tower, 400 North Tampa Stmet 
TampaFL 33602 

Mailing Address: P.0. Box 1531 
Tampa, Florida 33601 

FAX NO. (813) 273-4396 TELEPHONE NO.: (813) 273-4200 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS Re: Ellis & Company, Ltd. 

IF YOU EXF'ERZENCE PROBLEMS N RECEIVING, 
PLEASE CALL OUR OFRCE AT (813) 2734200. 

THE INFORMA'IION CONTALWD IN TEN FACSIMILE MESSAGE IS ATTORNEY-CLIENT PHIVILECED AKD 
CONFIDENTUU. INFORMATION INTENOED ONLY FOR TEE USE OF THE ADDRESSEE. IF TRE READER OF 
TEIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, COMMLNCATIO?4 OF TBIS MdTERuL IS STRICTLY 
PROHIBITED. 1F YOU UAVE RECEWED TEB C O ~ C A T I O N  IN ERROR PLEASE IMMEDIATELY N M W  
US BY TELRPHONE(COLLE~ IFNECESSAJ~YIAND~TUFWTREORIGINA~ MESSAGETOUSATI-EEA~~ 
ADDRESS VIA THE U.S. POSTAL StRVlCE. THANK YOU. 

ClientNo. 2278 
MattcrNo. 1 

Time A.M. 
Sent P.M. 

Fax Operator 

P. 0 0 1  
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MACFARLANE mRGUSON I% MCMULIZN 

January 27,2000 

VIA TELEFAX 

Patricia Christiansen 
Legal Department 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: El l is  & Company, Ltd.'s 
Request for Deletion From Service Area of Floralino Properties, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Christiansen: 

This will confirm ourtelephone conversation today in which I advised you that we are 
in the process of gathering some additional data concerning the potable water and fire 
protection service forthe Holiday Mall, and investigating some of the potential issues raised 
in our prior discussions with you and other members of the PSC Staff. We do expect to be 
filing an Amended Petition in the near future, I understand that there is no requirement that 
we file the Amended Petition immediately, but we do expect to take some action within a few 
weeks. 

Sincerely, 

V 
Susan W. Fox 

SWFIce 


